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31st March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Whilst school is closed we are aware that our pupils may be having more access to the internet and that 
you as parents and carers are having to manage the use of technology and help them learn remotely. This 
can feel overwhelming and potentially could cause safeguarding concerns.  
 
As young people spend more time online there is an increase that they will see something online which is 
not intended for them. Whether this is fake news, impersonation, mean comments or adult content videos 
or memes. There are many ways in which these can be reported and together as a family you can help 
prepare your children and build their critical thinking skills.  To report any concerns you have you should 
visit: 
www.reportharmfulcontent.com or www.ceop.police.uk   
 
Other sources of support can be found through the following agencies: 
 
NSPCC helpline   0808 800 5000 nspcc.org.uk 
 
Childline    0800 111 
 
www.thinkyouknow.co.uk  
 
www.internetmatters.org  
 
www.getsafeonline.org  
 
Please make sure you have parental settings on your devices, supervise and limit your child’s time on the 
internet and report any concerns you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Graham Almond 
Headteacher 
 

mailto:enquiries@chapel-cit.co.uk
http://www.reportharmfulcontent.com/
http://www.ceop.police.uk/
http://www.thinkyouknow.co.uk/
http://www.internetmatters.org/
http://www.getsafeonline.org/

